FCCW Deacons Report November 7, 2022

- 1. Following last months council meeting there was a discussion regarding The Carroll Fund with Reverend Kevin, the Treasure, Trustees, and Senior Deacons. The consensus was to combine the Carroll Fund with the Deacon Fund since they serve the same purpose; and because there has not been any activity with The Carroll Fund in years. The purpose is to clean up the bank accounts. This was reported to the board of deacons for further discussion. The result: The deacons and treasure will report the decision to the congregation during the 2023 annual meeting.
- 2. Focus for the deacons this month is planning for 2023.
- 3. Other: Poinsettia orders are available.

 Christina is planning Christmas Caroling again this year on Dec 4 at 6p.m.

Kathy Packard

Senior Deacon